
 

 

Visva-Bharati 

Santiniketan 

 

NOTIFICATION 

 

This is in reference to the UGC Letter vide D.O.No. F. No. 1-14/2020 (Website) dated 5
th

 

March,2020 signed by Prof. Rajnish Jain, Secretary, UGC [copy enclosed] which was issued 

in respect of communications received from Secretary, Department of Health and Family 

Welfare and Joint Secretary (HE), MHRD “regarding taking preventive measures to combat 

the threat of the Novel Coronavirus (COVID-19), as some cases of the virus have been 

reported in the country. Towards this, a coordinated and collective effort in a mission mode is 

needed, therefore all Universities are requested to take necessary precautions to help in 

prevention or reduction of the transmission of the virus.  

In view of the above, the One-Day Programme on “Empowerment of Women”  to be 

organised on 7
th

 jointly by the Department of Lifelong Learning and Extension, Department 

of Social Work and Centre for Women’s Studies stands cancelled.  
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